This is a limited list of hotels this year.

The Hampton
Hilton
If your interested please contact Rachel at :
Rachel, 850-320-9913
rachel.graham@interstatehotels.com)
Tell her that you’re with JBQ and that Gloria Najera from the West Florida District office referred you.

Otherwise, feel free to use any of the various hotel booking companies for best options that fit your needs. As always read some review before you book, that way your never surprised.

Be blessed and see you soon!
